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   Year 6 Harry Potter Trip 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you are aware the long awaited trip to Harry Potter World on Tuesday 4th July is nearly upon us so 

please see below for the organisational details for the actual day: 

• Please arrive at the bottom gate (by the playground) at the normal time of 8.30am 

• Your child should be school uniform, with comfortable shoes.  

• The children will travel either on the coach or the school mini bus. 

• During the visit they will be split into small groups, with adults wearing vizzi vests at all times 

so they are easily identifiable. 

• We plan to leave school at about 10am, once we have arrived the children will be able to use 

the toilets, have a snack and something to drink before entering the Warner Brothers studio 

at 12pm. 

• Please provide a lunch, snacks and water in a bag that can be carried on their back, or 

certainly allows for their hands to be free. They will carry this during the visit and have lunch 

half way round near Privet Drive.  If your child is entitled to Free School meals or you would 

like to order a packed lunch from school, please ask your child to pre-order this the day 

before the trip. 

• Please do not allow your child to bring with them any valuable electronic devices, such as a 

camera, ipod or mobile phone.  

• Please do not send any money with your child: the shop is very expensive so we 

recommend that should your child see something they would like to buy then they wait until 

they are home and you can order it online. 

• Should your child require travel sickness medication, please can this be put into an 

envelope/bag with their name, class, dosage and time clearly marked. This will need to be 

given to their class teacher.  

• Please ensure that there is an adult to collect your child at approximately 5pm from the 

top gates (by the office). All children must go home with an adult due to the time. We will 

send a text out to all parents/carers approximately 30 minutes before we are due back to 

school and keep you updated of any traffic related issues that may alter the proposed time of 

5pm. Should you require an alternative arrangement for pick-up please email 

kroy@whitstable-junior.kent.sch.uk  

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to me or the office staff. 

Kate Roy 

Assistant Headteacher 
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